
ATTENTION 
The Valdez Recorder’s Office will close 

permanently at Close of Business on Thursday, 
May 28th, 2015. 

Close of Business June 24th Recording Offices in 
Sitka, Ketchikan, Homer, 

Bethel, and Kodiak  

Will be permanently CLOSED. 
Southeast Recording Districts – Sitka, Wrangell, Ketchikan, 

and Petersburg will transfer to: 

Juneau Recorder’s Office 

P.O. Box 111013, Juneau AK   99811-1013 
 

Kodiak, Chitina, Valdez, Bethel, Kuskokwim, 

Homer and Seldovia districts will transfer to: 

Anchorage Recorder’s Office 

550 West 7th Ave., #1200, Anchorage, AK  99501-3564 

Questions? 

Please contact Vicky Backus, State Recorder 

907-269-8882 



 
Information on e-Recording 

 
 
Electronic recording delivery service is currently provided 
through Simplifile, however an e-Recording portal is open 
to other e-Recording Providers as of April 1, 2015. Annual 
fees, per document fees, and who may participate as a 
Submitter vary with each e-Recording Provider (any e-
Recording fees are paid to the Provider and are in addition 
to State recording fees). Typically, if you are an individual 
submitting only a few documents annually, the service 
may not be available to you. Most Title Companies in 
Alaska are authorized Submitters and may be able to 
submit your document electronically for a fee. Check with 
your local title company to determine if this service is 
available. 
 
Please note: DNR is not responsible for the content or 
privacy practices of non-DNR websites to which this 
department or its units may link. Such links do not imply 
an endorsement of that organization, site, product, or 
service. 
 
Simplifile contact information: 
Josh Holmes, Regional Sales Director 
Phone: 801-223-1034 
Email: josh.holmes@simplifile.com 
www.simplifile.com 
 

http://simplifile.com/

